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I am super excited by 
the prospect of working 
at the international 
office in charge of the 
English and Japanese 
programs. 

I look forward to 
meeting you all so feel 
free to drop by and say 
hello! 

   
  Sol Seo 

 

 
 

“Adieu 2022”  
Season’s Greetings from President Park 

 
                                            
 
                                                As 2022 comes to an end, we want to thank you all for your continued 

support. Over the last year, INU’s faculty and staff have demonstrated an 
unwavering commitment to becoming a higher education leader in Korea. 
We are very proud that our academic activities have progressed 
impressively. We have so much to be grateful for. 
I wish you and your loved one’s Happy New Year.  

 
                                                Jong-tae Park 
                                                President, Incheon National University   
 
 
 

New Faces, New Positions at the International Office 

 

I am thrilled to 
announce that I have 
joined the International 
Office to lead the 
inbound exchange 
student programs. This 
is my second time to 
work at the 
International Office 
since 2021. 

Thank you all for the 
warm welcome!  
 
Yerim Heo 



 

Newsletter  
INCHEON NATIONAL UNIVERSITY  

 

By Yerim Heo 

 

 INU hosted the 2022 Fall 
Farewell Ceremony for 
Exchange Students. Ninety   
exchange students joined 
the event and received a 
certificate of completion as 
proof of their studying at 
INU. 

 “My experience in Korea was 
unforgettable thanks to 
INU!” (Goodbye speech by 
Nuevo Leon student from 
Mexico) 

 

“Good Bye” 2022 Fall Exchange Students 
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By Jeehee Sung 
 
INU hosted a Graduate School admission 
orientation for international students 
interested in MA and doctoral degree 
courses for 2023. Professor Kwangsup 
Shin (left), Dean of the Graduate School 
of Logistics, introduced courses during 
the orientation. 
INU Graduate School provides various 
scholarships to international students. 

 
For more details:  
Graduate School: gradinu@inu.ac.kr  
Graduate School of Logistics:  
ksshin@inu.ac.kr 

 

2023 Graduate School Admission Orientation 

for international students 
 

 
By June Choi 
 
TCS Secretary-General OU Boqian 

(right) and INU President Jong-tae 

Park (left) signed the Internship 
Program Agreement. 
The MOU allows INU to recommend 
students from China, Japan, and 
Korea to work as full-time paid 
interns at the TCS headquarter, in 
Jongro during the spring semester and 
summer break of 2023. 
TCS is an international organization to  
promote common prosperity among 
China, Japan and Korea.  

 

TCS (Trilateral Cooperation Secretariat) and INU signed an 

Agreement on Internship Program 2023 

for international students 
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By JungHyun Joo 
 

INU held a “Kimchi Making Day” to 
make Kimchi which was later 
donated to the Welfare Centers for 
underprivileged residents of the 
lncheon. Traditionally, Korean 
families and neighbors gather to 
make and share kimchi for winter.  
  

Despite the chilly weather, the 
activity attracted many volunteers 
including staffs, as well as students 
both domestic and international. It 
was a great way not only to 
experience making kimchi but also to 
be part of, and contribute to the 
local community, Incheon. 

 

International student experience “Kimchi Making day” 

with the staff and student volunteers from INU 
 

 
By Jeehee Sung 
 

A memorandum of Understanding (MoU) 
between INU and KNAU (Kyrgz National 
Agrarian University, Kyrgz Republic) was 
signed to share academic research, 
research exchange, and research 
cooperation. 
 
The Vice President for Academic Affairs, Dr. 
Kang, Hyunchul (left) visited KNAU on Dec. 
9, 2022 to sign the MoU and discuss 
practical collaboration between two 
institutes. 

INU and KNAU signs MoU agreement for student/faculty 

mobility exchange 
   


